
 
 
March 10, 2025 
 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Families, 

As we continue our commitment to keeping our community informed, I invite you to join me for a 
Community Conversation about the upcoming Non-Homestead Millage Renewal. These 
sessions are an opportunity to learn more about what this renewal means for our schools, ask 
questions, and engage in meaningful discussion. 

To provide flexibility for families, we have scheduled three sessions: 

●​ March 18 |  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   | Caledonia Resource Center (New Cal Community Center) 
●​ March 26 | 12:30 - 1:30 p.m.  | Caledonia Administration Office (light lunch provided) 
●​ March 28 |  9:00 - 10:00 a.m. | Caledonia Resource Center (New Cal Community Center) 

During these conversations, we will cover: 

●​ What the Non-Homestead Millage Renewal is and what it is not 
●​ How it directly impacts the district’s funding 
●​ What voters will see on the ballot in May 
●​ Time for questions and discussion 

These sessions are open to all, and I encourage you to attend to ensure you have the facts about 
this important renewal. For more information, visit www.calschools.org/non-homestead. 

I look forward to the conversation! 

Sincerely,​
 

Dirk Weeldreyer​
Superintendent​
Caledonia Community Schools 

 

http://www.calschools.org/non-homestead

